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December 27, 2016 
 
 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
KARLA WENZEL 
121 SW SALMON ST 
PORTLAND, OR  97204 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 420, Advice No. 16-18 
 
 
On November 2, 2016, PGE filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR  
No. E-18. 
 
PGE Advice No. 16-18, Schedule 102 Regional Power Act Exchange Credit.  The 
purpose of this filing is to pass through to eligible customers the monetary benefits 
received from the Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) under the Residential 
Exchange Program consistent with the provisions of the Residential Exchange Program 
Settlement Implementation Agreement (REPSIA) Contract No. 11 PB-12467. 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of December 20, 
2016, the following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after 
January 1, 2017. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
 
 
 

 
Marc Hellman  
Administrator  
Rates, Finance and Audit  
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